
  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14th – End of 9 weeks 

March 17th –21st  Spring Break –  

                             No School 

                                    

Pray each of you have a safe and blessed spring 

break! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear LCS Parents and Students, 
 

We are in open enrollment for new students; 
however, it is not too late to re-enroll current 
students for the 2025-2026 school year.   Remember 
seats are first come, first served with a $50.00 
enrollment fee.  
 

Several reminders as we approach the end of the 
year: Professional’s Day in April, SAT’s, Teacher 
Appreciation Week in May, and graduation in May. 
Don’t forget to order your yearbooks for $45.00 each.  
 

After spring break begins the last nine weeks.  Please 
help keep your student on task and on time to school.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Faucette 
Director 

 
 

 
We have began working on 
our Easter play.  The students 
are working very hard and we  
are excited to share this with  
you.  Please plan to attend on April 16th at 
10:00 a.m. We are looking forward to 
seeing each of you. 

 

 
 

Mar 26th Jonah 

.  

 

St. Patrick’s Day  

Trivia: 
 

The Book of Kells is a  

1,000 year old illustration 

 of the Bible.   

 

Who created it?? 

 

 
And God said, “Let the waters under the  
heavens be gathered together into one  
place, and let the dry land appear.” And it 
was so.  God called the dry land Earth, 
and the waters that were gathered together
he called Seas. And God saw that it was  
good. 
   Genesis 1:9-10 


